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The annual meeting and the Hart County Fire Board met on Sunday, December 4, 

2011 at 2 P.M. at Station 1 with 47 present and the following fire board members 

present Jerry Byrum, David T Ray, Mike Milford, Stephen Ayers, Alan Daniel, David 

Lorenston, Joseph Haley, and Marshall Norton.  

Chief Jerry Byrum called the meeting to order.  

Chief Byrum opened the meeting with discussion about changing the way each 

station elected their officers.  After some discussion 35 voted not to change it.   

New numbers for all trucks are here and will be put in place on January 1, 2012.   

Each station captain was given the new fire pay SOG and it needs to be posted at 

each station.   

Need new 2012 rooster (with all correction)   before January 1, 2012.  

When each station has their election, fill all officers’ position with fireman that 

has had officer and safety training class.   

Station 1, 3, 5 and 7 need to elect a member to the Fire Board and they will have 

to be approved by the fire Board and the Board of Commissioners.   

Motion was made by Joseph Haley to elect Stephen Ayers as the 9th man to the 

Fire Board.  Mike Milford seconded the motion.  Yes carried the vote.   

I.D. Card machine is working and will be making I.D. cards for each fireman.  

Christmas parade will be Friday night December 9, 2011.  at 6:30.  Chief Bryum 

will let each station what truck to bring.  Line up will be at 5:30.   

Christmas supper was good.   

Alan Daniel stated he needs a list of names of the new fireman that is to take the 

Mod. 1 class.   

 

Election of County Officers:  



2 
 

Assistant Chief:  

Alan Daniel was nominated by Mark Hill and seconded by Todd Hill.   

Ronald Dutton was nominated by Josh Milford and seconded by Mathew Dutton.   

Mike Milford was nominated but declined.  

Nominations were close by Eli O’Bannon and seconded by Randy Hart.  

Alan Daniel was voted in with 27 votes and Ronald Dutton had 20 votes.  

 

Secretary  & Treasurer  

David T Ray had resigned as Secretary  & Treasurer.  

Stephen Ayers was nominated but declined.   

Gary Vickery was nominated by Mike Milford and seconded by Robert McGee.   

Jon Lorenston was nominated by John Hogan and seconded by Ralph Kotal. 

Nomination was closed by Arthur Oglesby and seconded by Rod Burton.   

Gary Vickery was voted in with 27 votes and Jon Lorenston had 19.  There were 2 

votes for Jerry Byrum.  Marshall Norton made a motion to have the Secretary & 

Treasurer, Chief and the Assistant Chief name on the account and to have to have 

two names sign each check.  Mike Milford seconded it. Yes carried the vote.   

Meeting was adjourned.  Motion made by Rod Burton.    Yes carried the 

vote.   


